
Attention All Incoming 7th and 8th Grade Students:

Summer Reading Project Requirements

All incoming 7th and 8th grade students for the 2017-18 school year are
required to read at least three books and complete at least two projects to

demonstrate thinking over the summer.

Further details, reading records, sponsor contact information, and project
options are provided on our Summer Reading Google Classroom.

Please be prepared to turn your Summer Reading Project in within the two
weeks of school in August.

Summer Reading Project Google Classroom Codes

Incoming
7th Grade Students

Please join our classroom: 77dchl
Incoming

8th Grade Students
Please join our classroom: 7e43ig


